
July 19th Special meeting 
 
A special meeting of the Farmington Town Board was held on July 19th  at 7:30pm  to review 
outcome of reference checks of candidates for the position of town maintenance worker. Present 
were town board members: Mike Hesse, Dirk Mulder, Steve Kirchner, and Betty Sacia. 

A motion was made by Kirchner to adjourn to executive session pursuant to Wisconsin Statue 
Section 19.85(1)(c), seconded by Mulder. Roll Call vote 3-yes, 0-no. 

Motion to reconvene to open session at 8:30pm. Roll call 3-yes, 0-no. 
 
A motion was made by Kirchner to offer the position to Jeremy Christianson with a 90 day 
probationary period and the following terms: 

- pass a drug test, baseline hearing test and functional capacity exam 
- provide a copy of current CDL with proper endorsements 

Motion was seconded by Mulder, motion passed. 

Clerk to prepare a letter of offer for Jeremy and follow-up notices to all other candidates. 

Motion to adjourn by Kirchner, seconded by Mulder at 8:37pm. 

 


